TRANSLATION OF LETTER RECEIVED FROM MESSRS. VEB

DEUTSCHE SEEREEDEREI ROSTOCK, DATED 15TH FEBRUARY, 1961

1S "VOLKERFREUNDSCHAFT"

our letter of the 12th January, 1961 - Classn. (H)

§Dear Sirs,

. With reference to your above mentioned letter
Swe beg to inform you that the safety valves of the

Y evaporator will be checked by the Supervisory

| Authorities of the German Democratic Republic on the
#vessels return on the 18th February. At the same time
| the steam generators will be subjected to a thorough
internal examination.

: The safety valves of the donkey boiler have
| been tested under steam by the engine room staff of the
% vessel, also the oil firing installation.

,f The Surveyor of the Technical Supervisory

@ Authorities was handed a report on the subject and the
| necessary entries have been made in the boiler book.

,g‘ .

% We shall be glad if you will kindly note the
| above for the purpose of your records.

Yours faithfully,
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